
 
2020 Kawau Camp     

26 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Kakahu team are excited to let you know that our camp for 2020 will be going ahead.  Our 
students will be heading to Kawau for five days from ​Monday 30th November to Friday 4th 
December.​  This will be our major focus for Term 4.  We will be implementing strict health and safety 
procedures to ensure the children are kept safe. 
In the past this camp has been a most successful and action-packed trip.  
Some of the planned activities will include: 

● Sailing 
● Archery 
● Kayaking 
● Rafting 
● Confidence Courses 
● Orienteering 
● Bivouac Building 
● Problem Solving and Team Challenges 

 
In order to confirm activities and most importantly organising transportation, we will need to have a 
clear idea of numbers attending.  Due to the generous donation from Home & School, we have been 
able to book a camp that comes with a generous range of different activities for the children to do. 
The final cost of the camp will cover ferry transfers, food, accommodation, and daily activities.  We 
are asking this year that a non-refundable deposit is paid towards the cost of your child’s camp, no 
later than ​Week 9 of Term 3.  ​Once we pay your deposit over to the camp, should you change your 
mind or have to pull out, a refund will be subject to Camp Bentzon’s terms and conditions. T​he 
deposit amount will be $100.00, payment options below. The final balance will be due closer to the 
time to make up the total amount. This amount will not be confirmed until we receive numbers of 
students attending, and parent helpers.  
 
It is very important that we have enough parent support prepared to travel with us. If you would 
like to put your name forward to be a parent helper please fill in the form below. All parents will need 
to have had a Police vetting form completed within the past three years. (These can be found on our 
School page under Links). There will be a parent application form following this once we have an idea 
on numbers attending.  Please feel free to email your child’s teacher with any questions you may 
have. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Melanie Melville, Maria Yorwarth & Sharron Hughes 
Kakahu Teachers 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Kawau Camp 2020 - Kakahu  
 
Student name: __________________         Homeroom ____________________ 
  
will / will not​  be attending the Kawau camp. 
 
Yes ​I ____________________________ would be interested in accompanying the group. 

 
                  ​ Deposit Details: 
            ❐  I have enclosed a cash deposit 
            ❐  Please take the camp deposit from our school account 
            ❐   I have made payment via internet to 12-3023-0473410-00 
            ❐   I intend to contact the office to set up an automatic payment in instalments. 
 

Signed: _____________ 
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